White Swan, Washington Fort Simcoe State Park September 28, 1954.

Dear Mr. Relander:

Just before Mr. Dan Hart left for his vacation he asked me to mail you the number of people that came to visit Fort Simcoe this last summer. I'm quite sure that one half of all the people who came to Fort Simcoe did not register in the book. I believe the reason for not registering was on account of all the buildings being locked up this past summer. Here's the number of people that visited Fort Simcoe:

23,819 State of Washington people.

25,618 Total number of people.

This record came from my weekly reports and from the register book. I am,

Yours truly,

Mathew John.